[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs] Expressive Art & Design 
[bookmark: _Hlk113213165]We will continue to learn lots of new songs and poems. We will explore the Van Gogh painting ‘Starry Night’ and create our own representations of the famous painting. We will recycle and upcycle objects in our craft and design work. 


 Literacy 
We will be continuing with our weekly home news about things that we have been doing out of school. We will be listening to and retelling lots of stories and using ‘Whatever Next’ and ‘Somebody Swallowed Stanley’ as our Key texts. We will visit our library to borrow books to share at home.





Physical Development 
We will be learning outdoor in all weathers, playing games, riding bikes, building and going for walks. We will continue to develop our fine motor skills and mark make with a variety of tools. 
Coach Bob will be teaching dance this half term.


Personal, Social, Emotional Development
We will continue to develop our perseverance and resilience. Deepening our understanding of rules and routines and strengthening our friendships.
We will become more independent with dressing and undressing for PE and looking after our own belongings. 


Maths 
This term the children will be learning about number through stories and songs. We will learn to subitise to 3, which is recognising a numbers of objects in a small group without having to count them.
We will explore repeating patterns and create and build with shape.



Hoglets
Spring Term 

What is our World? 
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Understanding the World 
[bookmark: _Hlk113213415][bookmark: _GoBack]We will learn about seasonal change in winter and spring, talking about what we can see and using our senses to explore outside. We will be learning about our world and how we can look after it and ourselves. We will be visiting The Deep with our friends from Riston. We will learn about Shrove Tuesday, the Easter Story and take part in our Easter Service.
Communication & Language 
Our theme of ‘What is our World?’ will introduce lots of new vocabulary. We will be listening to each other’s ideas and taking turns to talk and listen in group discussions. This will support our speech   and help us to use full sentences.



Welcome to 2023
We have a very busy and exciting term ahead. We look forward to sharing our learning with you. Highlights of our learning will be posted on Tapestry and don’t forget to check our school Twitter @SiggsCEPrimary 
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